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I am opposed to a 3 day waiting period for background checks, as the current system 

does not require that long and it will not stop those who, by the data, are the killers, 

because data shows that almost all of them PREPLANNED their murders, LONG 

BEFORE THEY GOT THE GUNS.  This 3 day wait will not help at all. 

 

Perhaps if you actually delved into the patterns of murderers in Oregon, and develop 

bills around what might help at that level, it would work. 

 

Drop the bill,  It is just another CONTROL ATTEMPT, and will do nothing to provide 

more safety for Oregonians 


